
       23rd January 2018 

 
 

 
 
 
 Please make sure children are reading at home and this is being rec-

orded in their reading diary.   
 
 We are pleased to see lots of children going on  
      Mathletics. Please keep up the hard work!  
 
 Read Write Inc paper books need to be returned on a MONDAY.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 In English, we are changing the story of Noah’s Ark, thinking of a new charac-
ter and a new setting.  

 
 In Maths, we will be using the ‘part, part, whole’ method to secure number 

bonds. Children can practice their number bonds on:  
     https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

   
 In Topic, we will be learning all about carnivores, omnivores and herbivores and 

grouping animals according to what they eat.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

A new feature on the Year One weekly newsletter is a word of the week.  
The Year One team will choose a word for you to discuss at home.  
You could: 
 Write a definition for the word 
 Write a sentence containing the word  

Unfortunate  
We will be reinforcing this word in class throughout the week.  

 
 
 

 
 

In Year 1, we are currently learning all about ‘Amazing   Animals’. If you 
have any pets at home we would love to hear all about them. Send your 
child in with a photograph or drawing of their pet(s) and your child can 

tell us all about them in Show and Tell.  
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